MONITOR MINUTES - Nov. 4, 1994 Wisteria Hall

The Regular Business Mtg. was opened at 7:10 PM by Chm. Margaret Carlson.
ROLL CALL - Absent: M.C. - Peggy Carlson & Historian - Eleanor Vine.
APPLS FOR MEMBERSHIP - One Appl. read for Helen Starkey. Voting will be at next Mtg. along
with other prospective members.
MINUTES - of previous Mtg. approved as written.
FRIENDSHIP COMM - It was reported that Eivor Pfannkuch is back in the hospital with a
dislocated hip. Elizabeth Johnson has a sore leg. Martha Fredrickson is here tonight and
feeling quite well after surgery. It was reported that our former Dist. Deputy, Darin
Freeland has a new job in Coalinga and has moved there with his family. Monitor will send a card.
CULT. COMM - Jewel Wright reported on the Pancake Breakfast. There was a profit of $167.58.
Several Dist. Events are coming up - Christmas Bazaar in San Francisco Nov. 18 and SWEA'S
annual Swedish Xmas Fair Nov. 27, also in S.F. Jewel also told us about an interesting Viking
Ship they had seen while visiting the Redwoods.
MEMBERSHIP COMM - Ethel reported that one Application and several prospective members.
VASA STAR - Mariamne reported that she will send an article about our Cult. Seminar and also
the Lucia Program.
CHILD. CLUB - They will present their Lucia Program Dec. 9 at 7;30. Members were asked to
bring cookies for refreshment that night. -
SMORGASBORD - The Committee has been busy with preparations , More helpﬁs needed for clean-up,
ect. Tickets aren't selling as fast as in previous years. There will be an ad in the paper.
Margaret asked for an additiocnal advance of $400 to purchase food. She also needs a draw of
$600 for rental of the Hall, $300 for the Band and $450 for the Bar. Motion by Kurt that the
Lodge give the advance for all of the above. Sec. by John Wright. Passed.
MONITOR CHOIR - They will perform at our Xmas Party and Lucia Fest. Our new member, Daniel
Backman will play the Viola.
UNFIN. BUSINESS - Margaret reported that she, Kurt and Leisma Krastins had attended the reception
for Eric Johnson, the new Grand Master. Margaret had purchased a gift in the amt. of $38.20
for Monitor to present to Mr. Johnson. Motion by Myrtle that Margaret be reimbursed for the
gift plus $26.50 for her dinner. Sec. by Ethel Johnson. Passed. Margaret reported that she
had sent $10 for Monitor to have a Xmas Greeting in the Vasa Star. Motion made and passed
that she also be reimbursed the $10.
FUTURE EVENTS - Xmas Glogg Party Dec. 2. Lars & Birgetta Ostlund were ask%g to b§d;n charge.
There will be a $3 gift exchange again. Members are asked to bring cookies ot thé Sfut-ins.
NEW BUS - Myrtle read a letter from our Dist. Deputy, Helen Mingram re complaints. Each Lodge
should report complaints to their D.D. who will refer them to the Dist. master. Monitor
members should report any complaints to Myrtle or the Pfannkuch'szﬂggkzill refer them to the
District. Myrtle reported that she had attended an International4Ev it at Davis Oct. 22.
CORRES - Several Dist. ltrs. were read. Also, a ltr. from Eivor thanking everyone who helped
make the Cult. Seminar a success.
BILLS - Read. Motion by Don Johnson that Bills be paid. Sec. by Kurt. Passed.
GOOD OF THE ORDER - Monitor members agreed that Eivor should be commended for organizing and
conducting such an exXcellent Cultural Seminar.
FIN. SEC. & TREAS - Reports read.

Mtg. closed at 8:10 PM followed by refreshments. Next month - Xmas Party Dec. 2 at 6:30 PM.

Jean Anderson
Asst. Secty.




